NOTICE TO BIBBERS
[bookmark: _GoBack]Notice is hereby given that the Board of Supervisors of Claiborne County, Mississippi, will receive written sealed bids until 5:30 P.M. on February 19, 2015 for the purchase and/or lease purchase of One (1) or more new Hydraulic Excavator.
The bids may be mailed to the County Administrator’s Office at 510 Main Street, P.O. Box 689, Port Gibson, MS 39150 or hand delivered to the Matt Ross Administration Building, 2nd floor - County Administrator’s Office, Port Gibson, MS 39150.
Specifications can be obtained from Avis King, Purchasing Director by calling 601-437-1116.
Published by order of the Claiborne County Board of Supervisors adopted this the 5th day of January, 2015.

Claiborne County Board of Supervisors                                                                                                         Eddwin Smith, President                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                      

